
From: Trevor Clarke <tclarke@actu.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 28 October 2022 1:50 PM 
To: AWR <AWR@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: (C2023/1) - Annual Wage Review 2022-23 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
The ACTU does not seek any variation to the draft timetable published with the Statement of the 
President on 14 October.    
 
We appreciate that the Panel would wish to be informed of significant data relevant to its decision 
and we do not seek to discourage it from doing so. 
 
 
Regards, 
  
Trevor Clarke 
Manager, Industrial and Legal 
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